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Item 4 – Analysis of Feedback Forms 

 

Thank you to those members who returned the feed-back form. Whilst revealing a 
broad level of satisfaction with the format and structure of our meetings, some 
interesting and useful suggestions were made which are listed below 

 A suggestion that more time should be allocated to the key items on the 
Agenda, and the less important items fitted in around them. 

 Where applicable the Chairman (or other appropriate person) to give a brief 
introductory background to the subject matter. 

 A suggestion that short courses (e.g. half day) might be made available on 
subjects such as   

   Rights of Way legislation 

  Explanation of the CROW Act 

  Public access on to Crown Lands: custom and practice 

  Member-suggested topics 

 Add a “proposal for future topics” item to the Agenda on an annual basis 
 Reports back from other LAF meetings should concentrate on one item of 

relevance to the NFAF. Minutes from other LAFs could be circulated to enable 
our members to ask questions on any other items. 

 
In the light of the above we will endeavour to make the suggested changes in 
formulating our Agenda.   
Alastair 

   


